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Don’t want to wait for the mail?
View the current issueof the Craig Ranch Gazette on the 1st day

of each month at
www.PEELinc.com

Craig ranChCraig ranCh

	 The	 Craig	 Ranch	 Gazette	 is	 a		
monthly	newsletter	mailed	to	all	Craig	
Ranch	 residents.	 	Each	newsletter	 is	
filled with valuable information about 
the community, local area activities, 
school information and more.
 If you are involved with a school 
group, play group, scouts, sports 
activity, social group, etc. and would 
like to submit an article for the 
newsletter you can do so online at 
www.PEELinc.com or you can email it 
articles@peelinc.com. Personal	news	
for the Stork Report, Teenage Job 
Seekers, special celebrations, birthday 
announcements and military service 
are	also	welcome.
 Our goal is to keep you informed!

A newsletter for Craig Ranch 
residents by Craig Ranch residents.

Welcome to the
Craig Ranch Gazette

news for the residents of
Craig ranch

gazette
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The Other Side Landscaping & Lawn Maintenance 
Participates in “GreenCare for Troops” 

To Support Local Military Families

The Other Side Landscaping & Lawn Maintenance is participating 
in “GreenCare for Troops in McKinney, TX. “GreenCare for Troops” 
is a nationwide outreach program initiated by Project EverGreen that 
connects participating local lawn and landscape firms with families 
of the men and women away from home serving our country in the 
armed forces.

In announcing the new program, Mike Kennedy, President said, “Lawn and landscape 
maintenance becomes a definite hardship when a family’s major breadwinner is on active duty 
away from home. The “GreenCare for Troops” program seeks to ease this stress by helping 
affected families with the important task of caring for their yard and landscape.”  

Families interested in applying for the “GreenCare for Troops” program should contact 
The Other Side Landscaping & Lawn Maintenance at (972)562-0019, by email at services@
othersidelandscaping.com. Participation is limited. To learn more, they may also access the 
Project EverGreen website at www.projectevergreen.com	or	call	

toll-free (877)758-4835.
The Other Side Landscaping & Lawn Maintenance is a year-around, full-service company 

that provides landscaping and lawn maintenance for residential and commercial properties in 
the McKinney and surrounding areas. Creating lasting incredible landscapes is our mission 
for both business and home owners.

About Project EverGreen
Headquartered in New Prague, Minn., Project EverGreen is a national non-profit organization 

representing green industry service providers, associations, suppliers/distributors, media 
companies, other organizations and individuals. Project EverGreen’s mission is to raise the 
awareness of the environmental, economic and lifestyle benefits of landscapes and promote 
the significance of those who preserve and enhance green spaces at home, work and play.  

Project EverGreen is conducting a national media campaign to inform U.S. consumers on 
the positive effects of well-maintained green spaces, including lawns and landscapes, sports 
turf, golf courses and parks. 
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Newsletter Publisher
 Peel, Inc.	........................ www.PEELinc.com, 512-989-8905
 Article Submissions	.............................articles@peelinc.com
 Advertising	........advertising@PEELinc.com, 512-989-8905

Newsletter Information

At no time will any source be allowed to use the Craig Ranch Gazette contents, 
or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, 
website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of 
solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or other 
self amplification, under penalty of law without written or expressed permission 
from the  Peel, Inc. The information in the newsletter  is exclusively for the 
private use of  Peel, Inc..

Advertising Information 
Please support the businesses that advertise in the Craig Ranch 
Gazette. Their advertising dollars make it possible for all Craig 
Ranch residents to receive the monthly newsletter at no charge.  
If you would like to support the newsletter by advertising, please 
contact our sales office at 888-687-6444 or advertising@PEELinc.
com. The advertising deadline is the 20th of each month for the 
following month's newsletter.

Call, Email or go Online today for a FREE estimate! 

972-562-0019
services@othersidelandscaping.com 

Come visit our new website at 
www.othersidelandscaping.com

• Complete Lawn Maintenance 
• Landscaping
• Stonework: Borders and Patios
• Sprinkler Systems and Repairs 
• Fences
• Retaining Walls    
• Drainage
• Holiday Lighting 

Newsletter Article Submissions
	 Interested in submitting an article?  You can do so by 
emailing	 articles@peelinc.com or by going to http://www.
peelinc.com/articleSubmit.php.  All news must be received by 
the 9th of the month prior to the issue.  So if you are involved 
with a school group, scouts, sports etc – please submit your 
articles for The Craig Ranch Gazette.  Personal news for the 
Stork Report, Teenage Job Seekers, special celebrations and 
military service are also welcome.

The Craig Ranch Gazette is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. 
It is not sanctioned by any homeowners association or organization, 
nor is it subject to the approval of any homeowners association or 
organization, nor is it intended, nor implied to replace any publication 
that may be published by or on behalf of any homeowners association 
or organization. At no time will any source be allowed to use The Craig 
Ranch Gazette contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape 
or form, nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic 
copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any 
use for profit, political campaigns, or other self amplification, under 
penalty of law without written or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. 
The information in the newsletter is exclusively for the private use of 
Peel, Inc.

You should receive your 
newsletter no later than 
the 15th of the month.
If you have received this after the 15th
please call the McKinney Post Office.

972-569-8578
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I’m Texas Energy Analyst Alan Lammey. Maybe you’ve heard me 
on the radio talking about the market forces that drive energy 
prices. I’m here to tell you that you’re not stuck paying those high 
prices to big electric companies anymore! Stop it.

www.sparkpowerbank.com

www.sparkpowerbank.com

We Challenge What You Pay For Electricity!
If SparkPowerBank isn’t your current electricity provider…chances are you're paying too much!

SIGN-UP TODAY
Right Online!

Some electric companies talk about “Simple” rate plans – that just means it costs you more!
Others brag that they’ll “Send you a Rebate” – that just means you’re already paying too much!!

Why would you want to go with an electric provider that charges you more, when you
can go to www.sparkpowerbank.com and pay far less for the same electricity?

Make sense?

Please choose "Newsletter Ad" as your referral on the SparkPowerBank.com website.

Come to the Power Bank – www.SparkPowerBank.com
Why pay more than you have to?  Those days are over!
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Lost Hair?

Hair
Transplant.

D.J. Verret, MD
Facial Plastic & Reconstructive Surgery
6545 Preston Road, Suite 200
Plano, TX  75024
972.608.0100
www.drverret.com
Join our free webinar and learn more.
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 Organized sports offer kids a great opportunity to grow in many 
ways. Through any number of sports, ranging from soccer to fencing, 
kids get to learn and master skills, work with their peers and other 
adults, and challenge themselves in a safe environment. They learn 
the value of practice and challenge of competition. And on top of 
all that, sports provide natural and fun opportunities for kids to get 
exercise on a regular basis.
 But before you sign your child up for sports, there are things 
you may want to consider – including your child’s personality and 
developmental level - so that being involved in sports turns out to 
be a positive experience for your entire family.When Should I Sign 
my Child up for Sports?
 As you’re thinking of signing your child up for sports, consider 
how emotionally and physically ready your child is to participate. 
Signing up too early can end up being frustrating for both of you, 
and may end up turning your child off from sports for good.
Although there are sports programs designed for preschoolers, it’s not 
until about age 6 or 7 that most kids have the physical skills to do the 
sports, and the attention span to listen to directions and grasp the rules 
of the game. While preschoolers can throw and run, it usually takes 
some time before they can coordinate the two skills. And it usually 
isn’t until kindergarten or the first grade, that kids grasp concepts like 
“taking turns,” which are crucial to doing many activities.
 That doesn’t mean kids can’t participate in sports when they’re 
younger. For toddlers and kindergartners, sports can be fun, but 
they should be less about competition, and more about having fun 
opportunities to be active. So even if your child inadvertently scores a 
goal for the other team, or spends the entire game chasing butterflies, 
as long as he or she is enjoying it, that’s okay. If you decide to 
sign your 5-year-old up for a team, be sure to choose a league that 
emphasizes fun and basic skills.
 If your child shows an interest in a sport, it’s a good idea to let 
him or her do it. You may be worried that your child will get hurt, 
particularly in a contact sport like football. But as long as the coach 
requires players to use the correct safety gear, your child’s doctor says 
it’s okay, and your child is matched up with other kids of the same size 
and ability, go ahead. And if the sport doesn’t turn out to be a good 
fit for your child, he or she will learn that through the experience.

 Choosing the Right Sport
 When choosing a sport, it’s important to consider your child’s 
unique temperament.
Some kids are naturally inclined toward team sports, while others may 
feel more comfortable in activities where the focus is on individual 
efforts. That’s okay. There are plenty of options, from soccer and 
baseball for team-oriented kids to tennis, fencing, karate, dancing, 
and swimming for kids who’d rather go solo.
 Don’t be surprised if it takes a few tries – or a few seasons – to 
find the sport that’s a good fit for your child. It often takes time for 
kids to figure out what kinds of activities they enjoy.
 Some kids may just not be interested in team sports, but they can still 
maintain an excellent level of fitness by engaging in other activities 
that don’t emphasize competition. No matter what they choose, kids 
should be physically active for at least 60 minutes a day.
 Family Factors
 Before you sign up for a season of sports, it’s important to think 
about how practices and games are going to affect the day-to-day life 
of your child and the rest of the family.
If your child does this sport, how will it affect how much time your 
child has for things like homework, other activities, relaxation, and 
time with friends and family? You may want to get the schedule of 
practices and games, and look at a calendar to map out a typical week 
with your child.
 Keep in mind that it’s important for kids to have time to rest, think 
creatively, and play freely when they’re not engaged in something 
else. This rest can help give them the energy they need for their 
activities.
 Also, think about how the sport is going to affect the rest of the 
family’s plans. Many teams only practice and play games during the 
weekend. So if your family likes weekend getaways, that kind of sport 
might be a problem. If you have more than one child who is playing 
sports, think about how you’re going to coordinate transportation to 
practices and games.
 Consider, too, how involved you want to be in the sport, and how 
involved your child wants you to be. Organized sports leagues are 
usually looking for parents to volunteer with everything from 

(Continued on Page 6)
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Classified Ads
Personal classifieds (one time sell items, such as a used bike...) 
run at no charge to Craig Ranch residents, limit 30 words, please 
e-mail articles@peelinc.com.
Business classifieds (offering a service or product line for profit) 
are $50, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office at 
888-687-6444 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

Lawn Maintenance 
and Landscape

Serving the DFW 
Metroplex

Insured and Bonded

Commercial & 
Residential

A Division of Grid Enterprises, Inc.

469-939-6930
www.megamow.com

1415 S. McDonald Blvd.
McKinney, TX 75069

Family Owned & Operated

Specializing in:

Re-roofing
New construction

Composition & Tile
All roof repairs

LA Roofing can help you weather the storm.

coaching to team snacks and transportation. Being involved with 
your child’s sports team – either as a coach or in another role – can 
be a great way to spend time with your kids and show them you are 
interested	in	what	they	are	doing.
	 When Your Child Wants to Quit
 However your child feels when you sign up for a season of sports, 
there may come a time during the season when he or she wants to quit. 
If your child comes to you with this plea, it’s a good idea to first get 
to the reason behind it. It may have to do with something small and 
fixable, like a bad-fitting uniform, or it may be a bigger issue, like 
how comfortable your child feels with the coach or the kids on the 
team. It could also be that your child just doesn’t enjoy the sport.
 Is it OK to let your child quit? If your child is on a team that depends 
on your child’s participation, you may want to explain that to your 
child, and explain the importance of sticking it out for the season. If 
that’s not the case, then think about what you want your child to get 
out of the experience, and how quitting would affect that.
 If your child is overscheduled or unhappy, quitting may be the right 
thing to do. Keep in mind, however, that it is still important for your 
child to be physically active every day, even if no longer playing an 
organized sport.
 Before You Sign Up
 Before beginning any sports or fitness program, your child 
should have a physical examination. Children with certain medical 
conditions, vision or hearing problems, or other disorders may 
have difficulty participating in certain activities. Rarely, a doctor 
may find an undiagnosed condition that may affect your child’s 
participation.
 Although you should share your interests with your child, it’s never 
a good idea to force your child into an activity just because you once 
excelled in it. And once your child chooses a sport, be sure to head 
out to the field, gym, or pool to cheer him or her on.
 These are general guidelines to keep in mind. Each child matures 
at a different pace, and develops different skills at different times, so 
the best thing you can do is consider your child’s unique emotional 
and physical maturity level before you commit to a season of sports. 
There’s no point in forcing a sport on a child of any age if he or she 
isn’t having fun.
 Reviewed by: Mary L. Gavin, MD
 Date reviewed: November 2006

This information was provided by KidsHealth, one of the largest 
resources online for medically reviewed health information written 
for parents, kids, and teens. For more articles like this one, visit 
www.KidsHealth.org or www.TeensHealth.org.  ©1995-2006. The 
Nemours Foundation

Kids Sports - (Continued From Page 5)
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Overweight?

Natural 
weight loss.

Kimberly Wilson, NMD

6545 Preston Road, Suite 200
Plano, TX  75024
972.608.0100
www.innovationswellness.comINNOVATIONS 

WELLNESS CENTER



8  Craig Ranch Gazette - May 2008 Copyright © 2008 Peel, Inc.

craig ranch gazette

  %  Voice 512-989-8905                             V  www.PEELinc.com

Peel, Inc.
203 W. Main Street, Suite D
Pflugerville, Texas 78660

PRSRT STD
U.S. POSTAGE

PAID
PEEL, INC.

CA

www.PEELinc.com

ADVERTISE

HERE
512-989-8905

www.PEELinc.com

ADVERTISE

HERE
512-989-8905


